
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD

Conversation Date:  3/15/2000

Time: 3:30 p.m.

Mail Control No.:  License No.: Docket No.:

127723 29-21169-01 030-19868

Licensee/Applicant Participant(s): Organization: Telephone No.:

Dr. Robert J. Browze, Ph.D., VP Bard BioPharma
(Formerly Cytogen)

609-919-3350

Person(s) Calling: J. Bondick

Subject: Retention of 307 Address on the license

Summary:  

Dr. Broeze called to inquire why the facility at 307 College Road East was not
removed from the license.

Discussed the retention of the 307 College Road East with Dr. Broeze.  Informed Dr.
Broeze that we had not received a closeout survey from them for the 307 address
and that they would need to provide us with this information for our review before the
facility at 307 College Road East could be released for unrestricted use.  Dr. Broeze
said that the RSO, Mr. Hazzard probably had the information contained in the
guidelines for the release of the facility.  Also informed Dr. Broeze that we would
open up a separate action when they provided us with the closeout survey
information.
       

Action Required/Taken:  MS 15; note to file; expect closeout information from

Prepared By: J. Bondick Date: 3/15/2000
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